
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/5/2013 2:47:28 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 

Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov); Sandra Miles 
(smilcsf@polybntc.com): Redacted 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Are you Available for dinner or coffee on Nov. 7? 

Catherine - Steve Malnight, our VP of Customer Care who has responsibility for EE, DR, etc will also meet us at 
530 p.m. at Credo. 

Original Message 
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. lroailtoiCatherineJ.ITSandoyal@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 10:29 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bottorff, Thomas E; Sandra Goeken-Miles; Sandra Miles; Think Verde 
Subject: Are you Available for dinner or coffee on Nov. 7? 

Tom and Brian, Are you available for dinner or coffee on Nov. 7 after the CPUC en banc? I have a meeting after 
the en banc and will be available after 5:00 pm. Sandra Goeken Miles, a woman-owned CPUC Clearinghouse 
certified energy solutions business, GoGreen, and CEO of LED manufacturer and designer Polybrite,is visiting 
from Chicago and she'll be at the en banc. Sandy is also presenting at the CPUC Living Pilot Symposium on 
Wednesday about her MOU with SDG&E to install battery back-up in LED streetlights to create dispatchable 
Demand Response. She also manufactures LED flat panels, tubes, and bulbs, and is working with a storage 
partner Don Nissanka of Exergonix based in Kansas City. Sandy served on the FCC's Small Business Advisory 
Committee when I was the Director of the FCC's Business Opportunities Office in the mid-late- 1990's. Sandy and 
her dad, Jack Goeken, founded Polybrite and began LED manufacturing 18 years ago, and founded MCI, In-Flight 
Phone, the FTD Floral Network, and other businesses. Margarita Colmenares is working with Sandy on GoGreen 
and is based in and hails from Sacramento. I've also known Margarita since the mid-90's. Margarita is an engineer, 
Stanford grad, and former White House fellow. Please let me know if you have time for coffee or dinner on 
Thursday evening after the en banc. We'll pick a convenient location. Thanks, Cathy 

Sent from my iPad 

SB GT&S 0649759 
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